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Principal A. E. Morgan.

Perhaps I should add that we can take 
care of all your travelling expenses, and also let you know the 
range of possible dates. The most suitable date for us would be, 
Friday, February 5, but March 5, and March 12 are also possible 
dates.

I hope you have had a little break in
your duties so that this request does not seem burdensome. I 
observe that you have been in the West, and so in any case an 
excursion eastward may suit your plans.

With kind regards,

Yours sirf‘»T'°1

President.
CS/M.


